

Shepton Beauchamp Church School News



Friday 12th September 2025

www.sheptonbeauchamp.co.uk

www.facebook.com/Shepton-Beauchamp-Church-School-101172729098791

Head's Update...

Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome back to school and especially to our new starters and families. It has been an absolute delight to see Gryphon and Phoenix class back with huge smiles and already showing some amazing learning! Superstars!

I would just like to say a big thank you to Shepton families for your support with the changes at the start of term. I am very excited to be the interim head of school and delighted I can still play a big part in the children's school journey. I am so pleased that Mrs Hallesy and Mrs McKay are continuing to work with Gryphon class through the Autumn term. I would like to welcome Miss Brown to the Shepton Beauchamp team who has already built such wonderful relationships with her class.

September Online Safety Newsletter

We started the year recapping on Online safety with all children in school understanding what is private and personal information and how to stay safe when playing online. Please read our Online Safety Newsletter for further support.

Thank you for all your continued support.

Best wishes,

Kírsy Luffman Head of School



Our school attendance target is 96%

We are at **94.93%**

Phoenix Class current attendance

100%

Gryphon Class current attendance

92.86%

THIS WEEK'S GALLERY

Issue: 65

Tel: 01460 240793









This week Full time Attendance VIP Raffle Ticket Winners are

Mabel Martha D Dylan Izzy Stanley B **Amelia** Florence Ruby Josh Freddie Millie Stirling Sebastian Daisy Jasmine Stanley P Martha W

Head of school drop-in sessions every Thursday at 9am.

Mrs Luffman is available for any parent to drop in to see her without the need for an appointment. Please do feel free to use this session to answer any queries you may

Friday Family Assemblies

Come and join us every Friday at 2.45pm.

Our new hoodies...
We have started the new year with our new hoodies!
The children are very impressed and are enjoying wearing them around school.
"The are really cosy" (Daisy)
"Two thumbs up!" (Issy)



Phoenix Class News

Phoenix class have had a fantastic start to the school year! We are so proud of our reception children and how well they have settled into school life. It is lovely to see so many smiles as children arrive each morning, and these continue throughout the day as children have been exploring and playing in different areas of the classroom. We are also very proud of our Year 2 children, who have begun the year with a brilliant attitude to learning. They have been excellent role models for reception, helping them to settle in and even taking on the responsibility of planning and leading a tour of the school. Phoenix class are looking forward to an exciting year of learning ahead!

Gryphon Class News

Gryphon class have been superstars this week! They have all shown such maturity and independence in class and stepping into their new year groups with determination and positivity! The class have been exploring their new book "The Journey" describing the adventure a young girl takes when drawing an imaginary door. They have also enjoyed starting their new topic "Invasion" designing their own Anglo-Saxon settlement and finding out what happened after the Romans left!

Diary Dates

We are still putting together our diary dates for the term and will share with you as soon as possible.

- Friday 26th September European Languages Day
- Friday 24th October Last day of Autumn Term 1
- Monday 3rd November First day of Autumn Term 2

The school calendar for 2025/26 can be found under the Parents Tab, listed as Term Dates. Go to: www.sheptonbeauchamp.co.uk